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Hundreds of thousands of Native
children were removed from their
homes and families and placed in
boarding schools operated by the
federal government that included
the Warm Springs Boarding School.

The Museum At Warm Springs will
present "Resilience: The Boarding
School Experience of Warm Springs
and Beyond." This archival exhibit
will feature the true words of our
elders and their first hand
recollection in the Warm Springs
Boarding School and other schools
attended along with historical
images and various boarding
school memorabilia.

Some memories will be heartfelt,
poignant, sad, bitter, but most
important, it will be the truth.

Please join The Museum At Warm Springs
Thursday, June 27, 2019 from 5:30 - 7:00 PM

to honor the memories of our elders and ancestors with an opening reception

Natalie Kirk, Curator, Exhibits Coordinator
The Museum At Warm Springs P.O. Box 9091 2189 Highway 26 Warm Springs, OR 97761

natalie@museumatwarmsprings.org - vlrwriv.museumatwarmsprings.org

The Museum At
Warm Sprlngs


